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INFORMATIONS TO OUR RESELLERS ABOUT THE WEBSHOP 

Dear our reseller Partner! 

We’d like to inform You about the modifications We made on our website: 

www.swordsviktor.com 

After many discusses with resellers, We would like to make the order process 

easier and faster for You by the order for articles We got on stock anytime. That’s 

why We made the decision to offer You the possibility to send Us your order via 

the webshop, and pay it via credit card through the on-line Bank system.  

This modification offers You the next possibilities: 

 check the actually stock informations about the item You want to order 

 send the order with the reseller’s discounted prices* 

 pay the order without the amount of the VAT** 

 pay the order online 

Note: We offer this order method not for all the items! If You need a sword or 

another weapon, which has a longer production time, You will not find the „Add to 

cart” button beside of the item, so You have to ask Us per e-mail about the waiting 

time etc. as before.  

*To make this possibility live, You have to make a registration on the webshop! 

** Note: You can order with the netto prices only if You got a valid international 

VAT number! 

Now, if You are interested in, let’s fill the registration form, and send Us your int. 

VAT number please! We will activate the reseller account on the webshop, and You 

can use it anytime right after the new account is activated! 

If You need some further informations, send your questions to the 

info@berbekuczviktor.hu address! 

 

With the best wishes from Hungary: the VB Swordshop team 

http://www.swordsviktor.com/
mailto:info@berbekuczviktor.hu

